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To book breakfast club, go into the list icon (top right) 
and select Shop, then select All Products. You will then 
see a list of Breakfast Club weeks. Open the appropriate 
week and select the day required and add to basket. To 
add more than one day, you need to go back into All 
Products and select the week again, choose another 
day, and again add to basket. Once you have booked 
your days, go to checkout and you will be requested to 
fill in your payment details.  

PLEASE NOTE: Booking are to be done a week in 
advance and the cut off is midnight on Wed the 
previous week. So for week commencing 15th, you will 
need to book by the 10th and follow the same process 
going forward. At the moment you are able to book up 
until Easter. If you have any issues or queries please 
email admin@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk.

WEEKLY AWARDS
Jessica for creating fantastic dance moves.

Bonnie for her fabulously creative ideas.

Jayme for careful listening to her sounds.

Phoebe for fantastic reading.

Erin for fantastic enthusiasm in live lessons.

Emmie for working hard and showing great 
perseverance in her reading.

Phoebe for fantastic reading.

Bennie for his amazing enthusiasm!

Marcus for working hard at home and being 
organised at school.

Woody his hard work during online learning.

Jay for producing some fantastic writing in English.

PHEW!
It goes without saying that we are all looking forward to 
welcoming your children back on Monday. Thank you for 
all you’ve done to support their learning at home, it’s 
been a mammoth effort and I suspect you may well be 
feeling exhausted! I have sent a separate letter 
regarding next week via School Spider, but please 
remember that Monday is World Book Day here and 
children can dress up as a character from a book if they 
wish (and can children in Kestrel class please bring 
Forest School clothes too separately, or dress 
appropriately!).

I am still at Chalford Hill on Monday and Tuesday, 
working at home on Wednesday to ensure some sort of 
break between the two schools, and back at Randwick 
on Thursday and Friday. Mr Hodgkinson is managing the 
school in my absence.  

Chromebooks and laptops
With everyone returning next week, can you please 
bring back any of the above devices (if we have loaned 
one to you) on Monday. Thank you.

Staffing
Mrs Lisa Dean is now working with a child in Buzzard 
class and because of the numbers in Owl class, we are 
not replacing her at this time. We have Miss Downs, our 
trainee teacher, in with Mrs Donaldson, until the 
penultimate week of this term. Mrs Dean will be with 
Owls for some afternoons so they can go outside for PE.

Return of spare school clothes
If your child has had an accident at school and needed to 
borrow spare clothes from the school, please could you 
return them as we are very low on spares. Thank you.

Breakfast Club booking on School Spider
We are changing the way that we book breakfast club 
because the process that we are currently using is a bit 
adhoc and due to this we do not always have the right 
breakfast provisions for the children. Spaces are limited 
to 16 so please book early!

Ezra for super hard work with your reading!

Caitlin for continuing to work hard in Maths.

Miri for fantastic work across the curriculum.

Poppy May for challenging herself in her writing.

Ewa for paying close attention to her 
grammar skills.

Bella for working so hard in maths.


